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Invoice
Hello Mr. Kester,

Attached is the invoice for the purchase of an ad in NASUAD's 50th
Anniversary Commemorative Program.

If you would like to pay by credit card - please call Byron Phillips at
NASUAD - to process.

Thank you for your support!

All the best,
Judy Holland

Judy Holland

Maryland Department of Aging

410.767.2635
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